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IHP Info

From: Andrew McCarthy <agm74@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 23 June 2023 9:10 am
To: IHP Info
Subject: alterations to IHP timetable

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Director IHP 
 
I am a submiƩer on Plan Change 14. I write regarding the CCC’s Memorandum of Counsel dated 12 June 2023. 
Broadly, I support the extension of Ɵmeframes but do not believe such extensions should be inequitable. That is to 
say, any extension afforded the CCC should be matched by extensions afforded to submiƩers. This would have the 
effect of changing the CCC’s proposed date of filing and service of submiƩer expert evidence-in-chief of 15 Sept 
2023 to a new date 22 Sept 2023, and subsequent flow on effects for the remainder of the Ɵmetable.  
 
I trust that the IHP will seek to be equitable in providing for all affected parƟes in its deliberaƟons and decisions. I 
look forward to appearing before the IHP in person.  
 
Regards 
 
Andrew McCarthy 
Agm74@xtra.co.nz 
021 569 411 
 
 
 


